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Aloha Neighbors, 
 
The recent Mid-Autumn Mooncake Festival and official start of Fall this 
past weekend is a wonderful reminder of the traditions that connect us. 
This also means that school is back in session, and I’ve already had the 
privilege of attending several school events, engaging with students and 
educators as we support our keiki’s learning and growth. 
 
In addition to these local efforts, I am attending a policy conference 
where I’m learning from key voices in the wireless and broadband 
space. These discussions are essential as we work toward improving 
connectivity and ensuring access to reliable services for everyone in 
Hawai‘i. 
 
Along with the valuable insights that I hope to gain regarding wireless 
and broadband infrastructure, this conference is well timed as I begin to 
shift my attention towards preparing for the 2025 legislative session, 
including bill drafting. 
 
If you have any ideas for potential bills, please feel free to call my office, 
(808) 586-6170, or send an email to: repchun@capitol.hawaii.gov. 
 
     Mahalo, 

Scan the QR Code to the left or use the link to my capitol website page, 
where you can find an archive of my newsletters 
NewsleƩers (hawaii.gov)  

Be a part of my email list and receive these newsletters  and other  
digital exclusive content. 

Please fill out this form: https://forms.oƯice.com/r/QZsYYutTk8?
origin=lprLink 

Or email chun1@capitol.hawaii.gov and provide the following: 
·Name and Address 

·If you’re interested, indicate that you would like digital updates only 
*You are able to unsubscribe at anytime* 



Representative Chun pictured with Waipahū High School Natural Resources Academy teachers at Waikele 
Elementary School’s 7th Annual Career and College Fair. These teachers, along with some of their students,  
shared interesting information and fun experiments for the elementary children. Waikele Elementary is current-
ly the first and only elementary school to have a fully implemented Academy Pathway program. This provides 
their students early exposure to various career fields and aligns with Waipahū High School’s six Academies. 

(left to right) Representatives Kong and Chun, Senator Aquino, Councilmembers Okimoto and Cordero, Senator 
Elefante, Representatives Aiu and Takayama, along with Senator Wakai (not pictured), the  Pearl City and ʻAiea 
area legislators, hosted the State Department of Transportation (HDOT) and City Department of Transportation 
Services (DTS) at a townhall event. The Director from each Department gave brief presentations then 
answering questions from the community members in attendance. If you missed this townhall, you can find a 
rebroadcast on ʻŌlelo Community Media:  


